
Dear Student , 

 

Congratulations to you for having secured admission to the Three - Year Part Time Master's 

Program, Batch 2015-2018.  

 

We School is happy to announce the commencement of this Program and has accordingly 

planned an inaugural function on Monday -15th June 2015. 

 

Kindly treat this as a personal invite to you to attend the same.  

  

The event is scheduled for: 

 

Date : 15th June 2015. 

 

Venue: "Auditorium" at Welingkar Campus  

 

Registration Time : 6.00 pm sharp 

 

Dress Code: Formal 

 

You are requested to assemble in the Auditorium on the Ground Floor latest by 6.15pm sharp.  

 

Please carry your Tuition Fee Receipt issued by the Institute, at the time of your admission, for 

Registration purpose. The detailed time-table of the foundation course will be displayed on the 

Notice Board located on the Ground Floor on the day of the Inaugural function. 

 

Look forward to meeting up with you 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Prof.Dr.Uday Salunkhe 

Group Director 

 


